
Antitrust Investigation
In 2008, Connecticut’s Attorney General found “serious flaws” 

in the Infectious Diseases Society of America's (IDSA)
process for writing its 2006 Lyme disease guidelines, in part

due to undisclosed financial interests and ignorance 
of medical evidence in chronic Lyme disease cases. 

These guidelines are still in place and promoted by the CDC.

#lymestats

Source: Connecticut Attorney General, CDC lymestats.org


